
El Zaribah Shrine  

Annual CornFest  
Arts & Crafts Show  

552 North 40th Street, Phoenix, AZ 85008   Ph: (602) 231-0300  
 
Dear Vendors,  
 
Yes, indeed it’s that time of year again!!  This year the 2024 El Zaribah Shrine CornFest Arts & Crafts show 
will be held on Saturday, August 24th & Sunday, August 25th, 2024.  The hours are from 10AM to 4PM on 
Saturday and Sunday.  We would greatly appreciate having your business be a part of our show.  Please fill out 
an application to join us for this incredible event! Hurry, please do not wait until the last minute to sign up for a 
booth since these spaces fill-up quickly and for the past several years we’ve had a waiting list. 
  
The booth rental fee starts at $125.00 per booth and must be paid in full in order to secure your spot. Booth 
spaces are approximately 8 foot x 10 foot or 10 foot x 10 foot and you will be supplied with one (1) eight (8) 
foot table and two chairs, for your booth. Unfortunately, due to strict fire code restrictions, no canopies will be 
allowed, however, metal hanger poles will be provided upon request. 
  
Electricity will also be available for an additional $20.00 per vendor for both days. Additional tables are also 
available at a cost of $30 for the weekend. 
  
The cost for both days includes overnight security, a booth area, table and chairs. Booths may be rearranged to 
meet your specific needs. HOWEVER, PLEASE NOTE: Vendors must set up within their prescribed area. NO 
EXCEPTIONS! The Auditorium will be available for booth set-up on Friday, August 23rd, 2024, from Noon 
until 6PM. Rules and Regulations as well as the Code of Conduct for booth vendors will soon be forthcoming. 
  
To reserve a booth, please complete the attached Application and send it along with your full payment to the 
address above if paying by check, We also accept credit card payments by calling our office.   If serving food, 
please make sure you have all the proper permits with you for inspection at all times. Booths will be 
allocated on a first-come first- served basis. Also, please remember that booth break downs cannot start until the 
end of the exhibit time on Sunday at 4PM.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at: cornfestchair2024@gmail.com , or call Jane in the 
office at the El-Zaribah Shrine Center at (602) 231-0300. Thank you for participating! 
 
El Zaribah Shrine members will follow strict CDC guidelines to prevent the spread of COVID-19. Vendors will 
also be required to follow CDC guidelines while conducting business operations within the El Zaribah Shrine. 
  
Sincerely,  
Roger Tricco 
Oriental Guide 
El Zaribah Shriners  
 
Rich Lange 
El Zaribah Shrine 2024 Cornfest Chair 


